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Vice Flotilla Commander

United States Coast Guard Auxiliary


Flotilla 113-11-01

SUBJECT: Summary of November’s Staff Officer's Reports
4 May 2016


4 May 2016
FROM: Dan Powers, VFC

TO: Members of Flotilla 113-11-01

SUBJECT: Summary of May 2016 Staff Officer's Reports

William Leoppard, FSO-CM –   NOTHING TO REPORT
Randy Partain, FSO-CS
DATE: 2-MAY-2016

FROM: Randy N. Partain, FSO-CS

TO: MEMBERS AUX FLOTILLIA 113-11-01

SUBJECT: MAY MONTHY CS (Communication Services) REPORT

I will be attaching the latest FSO reports, agenda, and meeting minutes to the “Members Only” section of the website as usual.  The URL of our website is http://a1131101.wow.uscgaux.info, it also redirects from www.northtahoecgaux.com.  Later this month I will be attending Aux-04 C school, which is a two day course for Communication Services.  I’m hoping to learn more about website development at this course.

Future planned updates include:

· Content from the Ombudsman project, once that content is provided to me

· Links to the new on-line courses for “Modern Marine Navigation', 'Basic Boat Handling', and 'A Paddlers Guide to Safety'

· If any members have content they would like posted (Public Relations, Recruiting, upcoming events/articles, etc.) please let me know and I will post them

· I also plan to add a link to our Facebook page

Unassigned, FSO-DV – NO REPORT 
Cameran Stolz, FSO-FN – SEE ATTACHMENT
 Ross Johnson, FSO-HR –
Here is my HR Report from April 2016.  

    Flotilla Membership:        36

    Accessions:    0

    Losses:           0

    Contact/Leads being pursued:    2

    Contact/Leads with action:          2

    Contact/Leads dropped:              0

Bill Stolz, FSO-IS – 
I am still entering 2015 reports for some of our members. Most of the current reports have been entered into AUXDATA. My goal is to have reports submitted entered within two weeks of receipt. 

 Respectfully Submitted,

Bill
Bruce Thee, FSO-MA
1. Regarding MA (Materials): Nothing to report.

2. If anyone needs any supplies, let me know.

3. End of report.

Bruce Thee, FSO-MT

 FROM: Bruce W Thee, FSO-MT, MA 

TO: Flotilla 113-11-01 Members and Staff 

Subject: May FSO-MT and MA Monthly Reports 

1. Linda Haynes, SO-MA sent out a list of all our boat crew people that need to requalify this summer. She’s also going to add the people that will be going for their initial check rides. If anyone has any areas where they think some additional training would be helpful, please send me an email and I’ll work to get the training scheduled. 

2. Since boating season is just about here I’ll also coordinate with our FSO-Operations, Tom Henderson and our facility owners, to make sure all our operational members get the training they want/need to maintain their operational readiness. 

3. I will be leading the 1+ hour TCT workshop at this month’s meeting. ALL OPERATIONAL PERSONNEL SHOULD MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND IF THEY HAVEN’T ALREADY GONE THROUGH THE TRAINING AT D TRAIN. IF YOU MISS IT YOU’LL NEED TO FIND A CLASS ELSEWHERE BEFORE THE END OF THE YEAR. 

4. In case you didn’t see the emails from District and our Division MT officer, the majority of our members have not completed all the mandatory training classes. As I draft this (Saturday morning, cloudy, wet, icky and cold outside) I urge you to use a day like today to knock out a bunch of the classes. They only run about an hour each, and if you can pass the test without going through the class that’s ok too (some are on flu prevention and they’re mostly common sense). At D train they blew through all of them in one day. If you don’t complete them by the end of the year your participation in activities could be severely restricted. If you have any thoughts about what I could do to facilitate taking the classes, please shoot me an email with your suggestions. 

Brian Barton, FSO-NS – 
FSO-NS has no update for April. Waiting for aid verifier assignments
Tom Henderson, FSO-OP
Below is my FSO-OP May 2016 Report

Respectfully,
Tom Henderson, FSO-OP
 
DETAILS 

1. We provided a facility (Camie Marie) for two boat with Station Lake Tahoe for their RFO (Ready for Operations) inspection.

2. We will provide a facility (Camie Marie) for two boat at Station Lake Tahoe request for their STAN Team (Standardization Team) inspection 10-May-16.
 AGENCY INTERACTIONS

 PPE Status report
	April 2016
	
	

	Member
	PPE
	PLB

	Brian Barton
	ALLSAT
	N/A

	Benjamin Casad
	ALLSAT
	N/A

	James Cliff
	NONSAT
	N/A

	Jerry Gilmore
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Thomas Henderson
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Ross Johnson
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Christopher Minedew
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Angelo Perata
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Steven Perez
	ALLSAT
	NONSAT

	Daniel Powers
	ALLSAT
	N/A

	Cameron Stolz
	ALLSAT
	N/A

	William Stolz
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	Bruce Thee
	ALLSAT 
	ALLSAT

	George Williams
	ALLSAT
	ALLSAT

	 
	 
	 

	ALLSAT = Current ok for use
	
	

	NONSTAT = Needs inspection before use
	
	

	N/A = Item not issued
	
	


End of report
Unassigned, FSO-PA – NO REPORT 
Unassigned, FSO-PB – NO REPORT
Unassigned, FSO-PE  - NO REPORT
Unassigned, FSO-PV  - NO REPORT
Chris Minedew, FSO-MS -
Monthly report:

The recent precipitation has helped the lake level a little bit.  The current elevation of the lake is 6,223.4, putting us just short of half a foot over the natural rim.  By contrast on this date last year the lake was at an elevation of 6,222.85.

The maximum elevation recorded for the lake (since record keeping began in 1874) was an elevation of 6,231.26 feet on, July 14, 15, 17, 18, 1907.  The minimum level was 6,220.26 feet on Nov. 30, 1992.

Chris

Cameron Stolz, FSO-SR- SEE ATTACHMENT
Steve Perez, FSO-VE – NOTHING REPORTED
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